
 

 

TOWN OF SHARPSBURG 
MINUTES OF THE TOWN COUNCIL WORK SESSION 

 
April 3, 2006 

 
 

A work session of the Sharpsburg Town Council was held Monday, April 3, 2006, at 5:00pm, at 
the A&O Bridges Recreation Center. 
 
Present were the following: Wendell Staley, Mayor; Derrick McElwaney, Mayor Pro-Tem;  Stan 
Parten, Council Member; Clay Cole, Council Member; Larry Hyde, Council Member; Robin 
Spradlin, Town Administrator and Donna Camp, Town Clerk; Bobby Sills, Hall Consulting, Inc.   
 
Mayor Staley called the session to order at 5:00pm. 
 
The Town Clerk verified there was a quorum present. 
 
Several items were discussed at the work session –  

 Water – Administrator presented additional options from IS&E for water supply.  
Connection to Fayette County System would cost $3.2 million but, Fayette has not 
committed to selling capacity.   An option to connect to Turin Water at their tank and 
construct line and build tank would be $1.6 million.  

 Coweta County is conducting meetings with the individual municipalities and a public 
meeting on April 11, 2006 to receive feedback regarding the proposed joint 
comprehensive transportation plan.  Administrator had previously provided copies to 
Council for their review on March 24.  Administrator will attend the meeting and 
discuss the following comments. 

- Hwy 154/Terrentine St. Intersection project is proposed with two left turn lanes 
and should be clarified with County Planning department. 
- Suggestion that the four-lane of Highway 154 project be moved to Marion 
Beavers Road to connect directly to Highway 16. 
-  New East Sharpsburg Connector should be programmed before 2030.  

 Bobby Sills of Hall Consulting, Inc. discussed the draft Capital Improvements Element 
and projects with the Council.  It will be available for review to the public at the end of 
April.  Attached to these minutes is a draft copy of the CIE. 

 
There were no motions made or any votes taken. 
 
There being no further business before the Council, the work session was adjourned. 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Donna M. Camp 
Town Clerk 
 


